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Regulatory Alert – Argentina 
Type Approval Certificate issuance has resumed at 

ENACOM  

 

Following PCS regulatory alert on 08th February 2016, the Argentine Regulator Ente 
Nacional de Comunicaciones (ENACOM) have confirmed applications previously on 
hold at the signatory stage have now resumed. 
 
Furthermore, it has also been advised that whilst the transition phase to ENACOM is still 
in process, it is expected that delays will continue to be incurred in all stages of the 
application process due to a heavy workload. 
 
PCS will continue to monitor the situation very closely and will provide further updates in 
due course. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Rohit Nanwani 

Product Compliance Specialists               

Email: rohit@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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